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November 16, 2020
Mr. Greg Dunbar, AIA

Division of District Support

300 Sower Blvd., 4th Floor

Frankfort, KY 40601

Re: 
BG No: 20-136

Hardin County Schools


Central Hardin High School Renovation & Addition (Phase 1)


3040 Leitchfield Road

Cecilia, KY 42724 - Hardin County
702 KAR 4:170 part 3c – Waiver Request per KAR 4:160
Dear Mr. Dunbar: 

We are requesting a waiver in accordance with 701 KAR 4:160 for the rooms identified in your recent Design Development review letter to be out of compliance with 702 KAR 4:170 Part 3c, with the following justifications.
1. Being a renovation and addition project with limited site constraints, configuration of the building and some of its plan organization has yielded a few rooms that do not fully comply with 702 KAR 4:170 part 3c.  The following rooms are made part of this request:
Phase 1 Spaces

ROTC B005 (daylight is provided through an adjacent corridor window)

ROTC B006 (daylight is provided through an adjacent corridor window)

Classroom B007
PLTW A105

Classroom B118 (daylight is provided through an adjacent corridor window)

Resource B120/B122 (daylight is provided through an adjacent corridor window)

Ag Classroom D105 (existing condition)

Phase 2 Spaces

Classroom H102 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom H104 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom J109 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom J111 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom J113 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Resource J121, J115 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom J123 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Classroom J125 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Business H212 (existing condition, Phase 2)

Resource J211, J221 (existing condition, Phase 2)

2. The current plans are a dramatic improvement over the classroom quality of the existing building as many of the classrooms do not have windows.
We hope this letter has satisfied your comments, and otherwise serves to fulfill our waiver request.  If you have further concerns or any questions, please contact us, and we will address them.

Thank you for your attention to this project. 

Respectfully submitted,
Hardin County Schools


